
 

 

A day of summer fun! - Beach Trip followed by Cricket Festival –  Wednesday 19th July 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
For their end of year trip we are going to take the whole of KS2 to Alnmouth beach for fun 
activities and games on the morning of Wednesday 19th July. As the children have been invited to 
take part in a cricket festival at Alnwick Cricket Club that afternoon we will leave the beach after a 
picnic lunch and travel to Alnwick.  
 
We will leave school at 9am and return for the usual end of day arrangements at 3:15pm.  
 
We are hoping for lovely sunny weather but the children will need weather appropriate clothing 
 (this does not have to be school uniform) for the beach, shorts and t-shirt, hoodie and 
comfortable footwear. 
 
 If the weather is poor waterproof clothing is a must. 
 
The children will need a backpack with: 

 Towel 

 Water bottle 

 Sun cream, cap, waterproof coat 

 Bucket and spade if they wish (named in a bag) 

 Snack 
Please Note 

The children will also need their PE kit to get changed into on arrival at the cricket club. 
Mrs. Arkle will provide a school packed lunch for children who have a school dinner. 
Packed lunch children to bring their packed lunch as usual. 
 
The PTA have kindly agreed to pay half of the cost of the coach which means that the cost of this 
trip is only £2.50. 
Please return the slip and money in a labelled envelope by Monday 17th July. 
Thank-you, 
Mrs Fletcher and Mrs Fortesce- Class 2 and 3 teaching staff. 
 

I give permission for my child(ren) to go to Alnmouth beach and Alnwick Cricket Club on 
Wednesday 19th July. 
 
I enclose £2.50 
 
Name of pupil - …………………………………….Signed----------------------------------(parent/legal guardian). 
 


